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Calvin Zuelow

From: John Murray >
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 2:01 PM
To: House Fisheries; House Resources
Subject: Re: Board of Fish nominee and reappointment

Sorry John Murray again I clicked the send too early. 
He is well versed on process and runs a good meeting when asked. I found him to be very thoughtful, 
knowledgeable and friendly at the meetings. Having him on the Board will enhance the process because 
he is up on many of the fisheries already also  ADFG regs and Board policies. 
 
I support Olivia Henaayee Irwin for the seat vacated by Mr. Zuray to the Board of Fish. With her 
background and knowledge base she will be a good addition to the Board. Her rural and Native roots 
should add balance to the process. I really think her passion to encourage youth to actively participate in 
the public process is admirable.  
 
Thanks for reading my thoughts. If you or staff want to engage further my cell is 907-738-6212 
Sincerely John Murray 
 
On Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at 1:48 PM John Murray > wrote: 
I'm John Murray 224 Observatory st. Sitka AK. F/ V Sea Bear 
I am very supportive of Tom Carpenter for reappointment to the Board of Fisheries.I have seen him and 
worked with him at two SE Finfish meetings and listened to one other  SE meeting. I found he engages 
well with all users. He use the  




